
 

Wiltshire Council 

Cabinet 

5 January 2021 

 

Agenda Item 5 – Public Participation 

Questions from Chris Caswill 

To Councillor Philip Whitehead, Leader of the Council 

 

 Question 1 (21-01) 

At the last cabinet meeting, you said that the Council's Chippenham HIF Bid would 
be published by the end of December, to make it available before the consultation on 
the Chippenham distributor road began. Has it now been published, and if so, where 
is it available? If not, when and where will it be? 

 
Response 
 
The information was published on the Council website on the 23rd December and can 
be found at the following link 
 
https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/future-chippenham#Housing IF Bid 

 

 
Question 2 (21-02) 

 
A similar commitment was made with respect to the submission the Council made to 
Highways England as part of the Chippenham HIF contract arrangements, albeit that 
redactions would be required. Has it now been published, and if so, where is it 
available? If not, when and where will it be? 

 
Response 
 
We think this refers to Homes England and the Grant determination agreement. This 
has not been published. 
 

 

Question 3 (21-03) 
 

When will the public consultation on the Chippenham distributor road begin and end? 

 

 
Response 

 

This information has already been provided in the reports to cabinet. The consultation 
will begin week beginning 15th January 2021 and end week 12th March 2021 at 5 p.m. 


